
To the Parents: 

The Emergency Declaration for Coronavirus Infection (COVID-19) was 

extended until May 31, 2020. 

For the Prefectural schools, we decided to close schools till May 31 to protect 

health and life of kids and citizens.  There is no designated school attendance day. 

Each school may set some attendance opportunities for learning instruction and 

consulting.  For the kids in the special schools, please consult the teachers how 

to spend daytime.  

Kids are expected to study at home doing the learning tasks from the school.  

Please measure kids’ temperature every day. If you are worried, please consult 

your teachers. Schools and the Board of Education will continue to work hard for 

kids’ learning.  Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
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